
To Whom It Concerns: 
 
 

I am writing to request that you delete Section 10 (2)(b) of HB 2020 exempting municipal waste 

incineration.  Covanta is Oregon’s only solid waste incinerator and is the 20th largest emitter of 

CO2! It must be included in the carbon cap. Covanta must be held accountable for reducing its 

greenhouse gas emissions like every other big polluter.  
 

As a Salem resident, I am appalled by the horrible air quality here.  There is now reasonable 

justification to make special arrangements while an incinerator spews particulates and toxins too 

many too count here in our air, and ultimately our soil and water.  
 

Our children and grandchildren depend on your making the right choices now. 
 

Thank you. 
 
 

Kim Davis 
 


